
Following the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and Georgia Environmental Protection Division 
guidelines, DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) is currently undertaking 
several activities to inspect the materials of your water service lines.  

1.	 During routine activities, DeKalb County DWM’s technicians are inspecting and recording 
service line materials every day.  

2.	 DeKalb County DWM’s contractors are digging small test holes to uncover service line 
materials at select locations throughout the County.  

3.	 DeKalb County DWM’s requests your assistance with identifying the materials of the water 
pipes entering your home or building. Lookup your address and enter your information at  
the ‘Check Your Line’ link on our website at www.dekalbcountyga.gov/watershed-
management/LCRR.

During 2025, DeKalb will begin an accelerated service line inspection program. More information will 
be provided as the program is developed.  

Service Line Inspection Program

QUESTIONS?
 CALL: 770-270-6243

 VISIT: www.dekalbcountyga.gov/watershed-management/LCRR
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